
THE LANCASTER LEDGER 

This Week….         

 It is hard to believe that tomorrow is  

November!  We are learning about fall and 

Thanksgiving this month.  We will compare 

and contrast how the Pilgrims and Native 

Americans celebrated Thanksgiving and how 

we celebrate it today.   

 In literacy, we are working hard on  

blending, sounds, letters, and sight words.   

 In math, we are working on flat and solid 

shapes, counting sets, and composing  

numbers.   

Adventure Awaits 

Sight Words 
 

Thank you for working so hard on your sight 
words at home.  I will be assessing them again 
on Friday, November 11th.  
 

Here are some things to keep in mind when  
practicing at home:  
 Keep reviewing previous lists that your child 

has mastered.  
 Your child should have lists 1-4 mastered by 

Christmas.  
 Once your child has read all 8 lists I will test 

them on all 80 words in random order.  Then 
we will move on to 1st grade words.  

LSGT 
The Local School Governance Team holds a 
meeting every last Thursday of the month at         
5 p.m.  The public is invited to attend.   

October 31, 2016 

Dates to Remember: 

Nov. 1st– Pumpkin Patch Field Trip 

Nov. 10th– Math Night @6:00 

Nov. 17th– Football Day  

Nov. 18th– Kindergarten Parent Lunch 

P. E. and Music have changed!!  Music is Mon., 

Wed., and Fri.   P. E. is Tues. and Thurs.   

Title 1 News 
 

Two weeks ago, you received a green pamphlet 

and form in your child’s folder.  Please sign and 

return the white form attached ASAP.  If you 

need another copy, please let me know.  

   

A couple of weeks ago, you received a survey 

from our parent involvement coordinator.  

Please fill it out and return it as soon as possible.  

Pumpkin Patch Field Trip 
 

Tomorrow is our field trip.  Here is some im-

portant info: 

 We will eat when we arrive at 10:00.  

 If your child is bringing their lunch, please 

send it to school with them in a paper bag.   

   NO LUNCHBOXES, please.   

 Please have your child wear tennis shoes and 

bring a light jacket.  It may be cool when we  

  arrive.   


